
Central Music Boosters Minutes 
May 17, 2017 

6:30pm Central Cafeteria 
 
A brief booster meeting was held before the annual band and orchestra awards night. 

Cindy Brya thanked Peter Bannon and Sagamore Publishing for hosting the refreshments, which 
included four sheet cakes with the names of seniors written on the cakes and lemonade/water.  

She thanked all of the volunteers, in particular committee chairs: marching band co-chairs Susan 
Flanagin and Kim Wurl, jazz co-chairs Karen Devine and Anke Voss, fruit sale coordinators Roxann 
Bossenbroek and Gretchen Adams, Fannie May coordinator Krissy Brown, and Trivia Night coordinators 
Janet and George Roadcap.  

She mentioned that chaperones are still needed for the Disney trip. 

She announced that the boosters awarded over $2,500 in scholarships for the following students to 
attend a summer music camp: Brady Adams, Patrick Duncker, Max Hubbard, Minjoong Kim, Scott King, 
Jake Pope, Anna Schmidt, and Imani Weibel. 

She presented the slate of officers for the 2017-2018 school year:  
President Cindy Brya 
Vice President Beth McDonald 
Treasurer Donna Butler 
Secretary Janet Roadcap 
 
The slate was approved by a vote of adults present at the awards program. 
 
Cindy closed the meeting portion of the evening by congratulating the student award winners and 
thanking again everyone who volunteered and supported the music programs at Central. 
 


